

April 15, 2015

Debbie Dakouzlian, Treasurer AYSO

DebbieDakouzlian@avso.org

Dear Debbie,

Thank you very much for your support and corporate sponsorship for the LNES Foundation's 2015 Fun Run event, which was held on March 13, 2015. Your generous donation of \$500 is greatly appreciated.

With your help, every child at our school was able to get an amazing Fun Run T-shirt! Your contribution put a smile on many happy faces, and it was unifying and wonderful to see EVERY child in the same T-shirt on Fun Run day. Everyone, especially the kids, was very excited as this was the **first time ever** that we've been able to offer this! We are most appreciative of and thankful for your community partnership to our school.

The LNES Foundation was founded in 2003 to help Laguna Niguel Elementary School fund such programs as instructional support (certificated teaching assistants), science lab resources, and state-of-the-art technology for our children such as computers, iPads, and Chromebooks. It is a non-profit 501(c)(3) charitable foundation. Your contribution is tax deductible and is verified by this written confirmation. We recommend that you keep this acknowledgment of your donation with your permanent tax records. Our Federal Tax I.D. number is 20-0091566.

Best Regards.

Heidi-Anne Mooney

LNES Foundation President

LNES Foundation sponsored. Not printed at CUSD expense.